
 

 

 
 
 
 
Date:  August 9, 2017  
 
To: Chief Executive Officers, Accreditation Liaison Officers, and Other Interested 

Parties 
 
From:  Dr. Stephanie Droker, Vice President 
 
Subject: Manual for Institutional Self-Evaluation Revision 
 
 
In our ongoing effort to be mindful of our institutions’ limited resources and to be 
environmentally conscience, the ACCJC will no longer require institutions to submit hard copies 
of the Institutional Self-Evaluation Report to the Commission or to members of the visiting team.  
This change is now reflected in the revised Manual for Institutional Self-Evaluation and will be 
applicable to all institutions submitting self-evaluation reports starting spring 2018. There were 
no other changes to the manual. 
 
The manual can be accessed on the ACCJC website at: https://accjc.org/wp-
content/uploads/Manual-for-Institutional-Self-Evaluation-AUG2017-revised-edition.pdf. 
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